










Focus Priorities 2018-2020 

In September 2017, the Ledyard Board of Education adopted a comprehensive strategic 

plan outlining goals and priorities for the next 5-10 years. Below is a list of focus 

priorities which will guide the district for the first 2 years of the plan. 

• Continue developing positive school climates and cultures

• All students will demonstrate mastery of the grade level ELA and math standards

• Continue revisions and updates to K-12 curriculum to reflect 21st Century Skills and

to incorporate revised state and national standards for learning

• Establish Professional Learning Communities (PLC) to expand opportunities to

share expertise and exemplary practice

• Support teachers' common understanding and use of practices and pedagogy that

support inquiry-based instruction in Ledyard

• Plan and prepare for the successful reorganization of K-8 programming and school

renovations


